
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

Notice is hereby given that the Martin County Historic Preservation Board will conduct a public 
hearing on February 10, 2020 to consider petitions for inclusion on the Martin County Local 
Historic Register. The hearing will be conducted on February 10, 2020 at 4:00 P.M. or as soon 
thereafter as the item may be heard in the Martin County Commission Chambers located at 2401 
SE Monterey Road, Stuart, FL, 34996. 
 
 The petition to be considered is:    

1. All Saints’ Cemetery, 2377 NE Patrician Boulevard, Jensen Beach 
 
All interested parties are invited to attend and be heard. Copies of the items will be available at 
the Martin County Administrative Center. Written comments may be directed to Jordan 
Pastorius, Historic Preservation Board Liaison, Martin County Department of Administration at 
the following address: 2401 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, FL 34996. For more information, contact 
the Office of Community Development at 772.288.5497.  
 
Persons with disabilities who need an accommodation in order to participate in this proceeding 
are entitled to the provision of certain assistance at no cost. This does not include transportation 
to and from the meeting. Please contact Martin County’s ADA Coordinator by telephone at 
772.320.3131 or in writing at 2401 SE Monterey Road, Stuart, FL 34996, no later than three (3) 
days before the hearing date. Persons using a TDD device, please call 711 Florida Relay 
Service. 
 
If any person decides to appeal any decision made with respect to any matter considered at the 
meetings or hearings of any board, committee, agency, council, or advisory group, that person 
will need a record of the proceedings and, for such purpose, may need to ensure that a verbatim 
record of the proceedings is made, which record should include the testimony and evidence 
upon which the appeal is to be based.  
 
 
 
 
NOTE TO PUBLISHER: 
 
1. Please publish this BLOCK AD on January 23, 2020 

 
2. The words “Notice of Public Hearing” must be in 18 point type. The rest of the text should be 

in 10 point type. 
 

3. Please send sample of the ad with the billing to:  
 

Martin County Board of County Commissioners 
      Department of Administration 
      Rosemarie Zummo – rzummo@martin.fl.us 
      2401 SE Monterey Road 
      Stuart, FL 34996 

mailto:rzummo@martin.fl.us

